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NEW OFFICERS & BOARD OF DIRECTION MEMBERS OF THE SOCIETY AS OF JULY 


2013 


(NOTE: THE NEW TREASURER AND REGISTRAR ARE IN THE PROCESS OF TAKING OVER FROM THE            


PREVIOUS OFFICERS LISTED IN THE SPRING NEWSLETTER BUT SHOULD BE IN OFFICE SOON. FOR MAILING 


OF CHECKS FOR ITEMS PLEASE CONTINUE FOR THE MONTH OF AUGUST 2013 IN SENDING THEM TO       


WillIAM A NASH II, 2701 Mail Sail Court, Richmond, VA 23233-3351.  NEW APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBER-


SHIP MAY BE SENT NOW TO THE NEW REGISTRAR FOR PROCESSING) 


OFFICERS NAME TELEPHONE E-MAIL ADDRESS 


President CAPT John Nevin Dickie (703) 923-9517 reapdickie1@verizon.net 


First Vice President C. Dennis Fritts (540) 992-6475 dennis3@ntelos.net 


Second Vice President Walter J. Sheffield, Esq (540) 371-2370 wjs@wshefflaw.com 


Secretary J. Shane Newcombe (434) 454-6219 newcombe@meckcom.net 


Treasurer J. Shane Newcombe (434) 454-6219 newcombe@meckcom.net 


Registrar Charles B. Poland (540) 566-4357 chuckpoland@cox.net 


Historian Peter E. Broadbent, Jr., Esq (804) 285-4313 pbroadbent@cblaw.com 


Quartermaster J. Shane Newcombe (434) 454-6219 newcombe@meckcom.net 


FIVE COUNCILORS 


Councilor Stuart L. Butler 757) 564-3893 srtb@widowmaker.com 


Councilor William (Bill) C. Collier (703) -830-6862 WCOL72@aol.com 


Councilor George D. Dyer, Sr. (276) 957-3672 spookfive@aol.com 


Councilor James M. Green, Jr. (757) 724-5559 gjames388@aol.com 


Councilor James T. Thacker 804) 590-1196 pm23831@aol.com 


LAST FIVE PRESIDENTS 


2002·2004 LTC Myron E. Lyman, Sr. (804) 436-0206 melyman@va.metrocast.net 


2005-2006 CAPT James D. Parrish, Jr. (434) 296-6604 jimparrish@embarqmail.com 


2007-2008 Dr. David H. Harpole, Sr., MD (804) 741-5699 dhharpole@comcast.net 


2009-2010 LTC Thadeus L. Hartman (703) 753-2662 ltctlh@verizon.net 


2011·2012 John C. Maxwell, Jr. (804) 359-0429 jmaxjr@comcast.net 


DEPUTY COUNCILORS 


Deputy Councilor Burton C. Bradshaw, Sr. (757) 562-4861 burton4861@hotmail.com 


Deputy Councilor vacant   


Deputy Councilor vacant   


Deputy Councilor vacant   
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MORE PHOTOS FROM THE PLAQUE UNVEALING  CEREMONY, JUNE 21, 2013 
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Following the annual meeting, luncheon, and tour of the Hampton History Museum, a plaque unveiling cere-


mony was conducted by the society at the St Johns Episcopal Church Cemetery in Hampton, VA on June 21, 


2013. This group photo was taken after the ceremony. L/R: Peter Broadbent, Historian behind the VA Bicen-


tennial Commission wreath he presented; Dr Cheryl Davis, who presented a wreath for the James Monroe 


Chapter, USD of 1812; John Forrest in 1812 attire; Anita Brown who presented a wreath for the Eliza Mon-


roe Chapter USD of 1812; James T. Thacker, Councilor, in 1812 attire; Virginia Louise Apyar, President Na-


tional, USD of 1812; Dennis Fritts, Vice President, in 1812 attire; Jacque-Lynne Amann Schulman, President 


VA State Society USD of 1812; Charles Bellfield, member in 1812 attire; JoAnn Cooper Killeen, 1st Vice 


President National USD of 1812; Mike Lyman, Past President; Bill Nash, Secretary, who presented the VA 


Society wreath; Stephen Forrest, member in 1812 attire; and Captain (USN) Ret John N. Dickie, Quartermas-


ter General, General Society of 1812 who presented the General Society wreath. He also serves as Society 


president. In the background is the Historic St Johns Episcopal Church.  


Photos by Shane Newcombe 
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This summer the Virginia Society achieved 
notable contributions to the Bicentennial 
Celebration of the War of 1812.  Our Annual 
Meeting June 22nd in the Hampton History 
Museum was very successful.  Much work 
was completed by the BOD.  In fact we ad-
journed the morning meeting for the lunch-
eon program, then resumed after the tour of 
the museum.  Thanks to Stuart Butler for his 
informative talk on the “Occupation of 
Hampton” and to Mike Cobb for the guided 
tour of the museum.  We were indeed hon-
ored that National and State Officers of the 
U.S. Daughters gave greetings at our Annual 
Luncheon and participated in the St. John’s 
grave marking, plaque dedication and 
wreath laying ceremony.  Both Virginia 
Louise Apyar, National President and Jacque-
Lynn Amann Schulman, Virginia State Presi-
dent made contributions.  


The following day our Society continued to 
materially contribute to the tremendous Cel-
ebration of the Victory of Craney Island.  I 
had the distinct honor of presiding over the 
remembrance service at St. Paul’s Church in 
Norfolk.  This service was held in front of the 
plaque dedicated in December 2009 honor-
ing 22 Veterans of the War of 1812.  The suc-
cess of these activities is attributable to the 
tireless efforts of Mike Lyman, both in the 
planning the events and executing the duties 
of the Commander of our color guard.  I wish 
to acknowledge and thank those who served 
in the color guard at both St. John’s and St. 
Paul’s church:  Mike Lyman, Charles Belfield, 
Steve Forrest, John Forrest, Dennis Fritts, 
and James Thacker. 


There are more opportunities for our Society    
members to become personally involved in 
the Bicentennial Celebration. In particular, I 
encourage you to attend and participate in 
the dedication at Mt. Hebron Cemetery in 
Winchester, Virginia, on Saturday, the 24th 
of August 2013. The ceremony will start at 
11:00 AM. We will honor Revolutionary War 
Soldiers and the War of 1812 Soldiers who 
are buried in the cemetery. Their names 
have been engraved on a granite block, 
which is being placed near the entrance to 
the cemetery.  A very large turn out is ex-
pected, including members of Virginia State 
and local government. 


Also put September 13th on your calendar.  
This is the date of our fall BOD meeting and 
social.  Each year we hold this event in con-
junction with the VASSAR Semi-Annual 
meeting.  The VASSAR meeting is at the Ho-
tel Monaco, 480 King Street, Alexandria, VA 
22314.  Our meeting will begin at 2PM.  We 
are still finalizing the arrangements for the 
meeting and social.  More details will be E-
mailed in the near future. 


Captain John N Dickie, USN Retired 


News flash from President Dickie: 


 


“I just received a check for $324 from  Her-
itage Books as our first royalty payment for 
72 books sold. This covers the period from 


October 2012 to March 2013” 


Editors Note: The books he refers to is our so-
ciety book, Burials of War of 1812 Veterans in 
the Commonwealth of Virginia. These are 
books sold to individuals and libraries from the 
publisher’s website. One of the reasons we 
selected this publisher was that they would as-
sist us in the marketing of our publication. We 
have also purchased 100 books to sell. (See 
page17 to get an up-date version with CD) 
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